

CHINO HILLS HIGH SCHOOL PTSA 2024 Husky PTSA Club-Grant

Dear Husky Club Advisors:

Is there something you'd like to purchase for \$150 or less that will benefit students in your club? If so, the CHHS PTSA invites you to apply for a 2024 Husky PTSA Club-Grant. Please tell us in one page or less, how you would spend a mini-grant (be sure to put your name and contact information on it.) Application letter will be reviewed by a PTSA Panel.

Requirements are:

- Project or purchase must benefit students, directly or indirectly,
- Project or purchase may cost \$150 or more, however PTSA will reimburse up to \$150.00.
- Application letter is due Thursday, March 21, 2024. Please leave the application letter in the PTSA mailbox in the staff lounge.
- Award will be disbursed upon submittal of the purchase receipts.

Thank you for all you do for our Husky students. We appreciate you!

NOTE: Application may be completed by the Club officers, and the applicant **does not** have to be a PTSA member.